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From: Kristin Dawkins
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: Docket 23-215
Date: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 12:48:34 PM

You don't often get email from murphdawkins@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

To members of the Minnesota Public Utility Commission regarding Docket 23-215:

   I urge you to choose among Center Point's pilot plans submitted towards their Natural Gas
Innovation Plan -- specifically to choose Pilot L, Pilot N and Pilot I and to discard Pilot P. 

   The criteria for choosing Pilots L, N and I and rejecting Pilot P is to enable transitioning to
renewables and avoid committing consumers to gas projects over the long term.

    I will be watching your decisionmaking process and results. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Kristin (Murph) Dawkins
678 Preble St
St Paul, MN 55130
murphdawkins@gmail.com
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